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Interest Paid on Clean Claims 
 
Prompt Pay legislation requires payers to add interest payments for any clean claims that are over 30 days old when 
processed. Interest has been calculated incorrectly for claims processed for dates of service in 2019 for Minnesota 
Health Care Programs (Families and Children (F&C), MinnesotaCare (MNCare), and Minnesota Senior Care Plus 
(MCS+). Affected claims are being identified and will be reprocessed to include the corrected interest payment.    
 
Questions?  
If you have questions, please contact Blue Cross Provider Services at 1-866-518-8448. 
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